THE CLEVELAND LAW LIBRARY

Dear Members:

I know you were hoping that we would be able to reopen later this week, and I was too. However,
we are going to have to postpone our reopening until at least next week due to the situation in
downtown Cleveland. With the exception of certain emergencies, the Cuyahoga County
Courthouse will not be open to the public for the rest of this week, and it will reopen at the earliest
on Monday, June 8, 2020.

As a result, we have tentatively reset our reopening for June 8th as well. Please know that the
decision to close was not made lightly, but I believe that it will help to keep us all safe. All lives
matter.

While we continue to remain closed at the Courthouse, please continue to use our virtual services,
eBooks, and databases. Our librarians are ready, willing and able to help you with your reference
and research needs despite the challenges we are all facing.

Thank you for your continued patience and understanding.
Kathy Dugan, Director
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